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South Heighton  
 
South Heighton Parish Council resolved to object to the application on the 
basis that the revised plans constitute an overdevelopment of the site which is 
not in keeping with the street scene of the neighbouring properties. 
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Seaford 
 
Point of clarification – the applicant is Seaford Town Council and not Ms I 
Mouland as noted in the report. 
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